
NOTICE TO PROCEED 

DATE: April 2, 2020 

TO: Meshek & Associates 

PROJECT: Little River Park Drainage Improvements LOMR 

The City of Moore has considered the budget submitted by you for the above referenced 
project. 

You are hereby notified the budget has been accepted in the amount of $61,000.00. 

You are required to return an acknowledged copy of Notice to Proceed to the City of Moore. 

Dated this 2nd day of April, 2020. 

By:_______________________________________ 
Kahley Gilbert, Project-Grants Manager 

ACCEPTANCE OF NOTICE 

Receipt of the foregoing Notice to Proceed is hereby acknowledge by Chris Duncan, this 6th day 

of April, 2020. 

By:_________________________________ 

Title:  Principal

Chris Duncan

Kahley Gilbert iPad Air




